
 
 

Tour of the Beacon Sweets Factory 

On 1 October 2015 a group of 32 SASTA members went on a tour of the Beacon Sweets 

factory.  No photographs were permitted on the day, which is perhaps fortunate to protect the 

identity of those who ate as many chocolates as they could, and bought even more at the shop, 

but couldn’t keep up with the machines, producing tonnes of sweets of all shapes and sizes 

hourly.  Everybody enjoyed themselves and found the trip both interesting and informative. To 

make sure the visit left a lasting impression on all of us, and we left with a clear head and a 

tear in our eyes, we entered the area where they manufacture peppermints….  

A second group of SASTA members undertook the same tour in February 2016.  
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